
 

Headteacher Weekly Newsletter 

Week 16 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A warm welcome back and a Happy New Year to you all!  
 
I hope that you had an enjoyable and restful break with friends and family. It has been lovely to see the 
students return to school energised and enthusiastic for their learning this term. 
  
Valuables  
 
Please be reminded that valuables should not be worn/brought to school.  
 
 
Used Stamps Appeal 
 
 

 
 
 
    

 
 
Toynbee school in Chandlers Ford has the only purpose built secondary resource that is fully equipped to 
support the needs of pupils with a vison impairment in Hampshire.  The pupils are fully integrated into 
mainstream school and enjoy all aspects of the curriculum with support from specialist Learning Support 
Assistants, including PE, Technology and Science. 
 
The Toynbee VI Resource Centre are collecting used stamps - British or foreign -  for Hampshire 
Association For The Care Of The Blind in Eastleigh, to help them raise funds to support many people with 
sight impairment in the local community. 
 
Please place any used stamps you have in the jar on the reception desk or in the box in the VI Resource 
Centre. 

 
Many thanks for your support. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards  
 
 
Mr Matthew Longden 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary:  
 
16 January – Year 8 G & T Trip to Southampton University  
 
29 January – Year 8 Oxford Live Science Trip  
 
30 January – Year 11 Parents Evening 



 

 



 

 


